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October 25, 1989 i

Mr. D. J. Sreniawski, Chief |
L Nuclear Materials Safety - Section 1

i . Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road !

' Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

RE: License No. 48-10859-01

i

Dear Mr. Sreniawtti:
'

:

This letter is bein;; written in response to your letter of September 26, 1989.

Robert Schiff remains at this location as the person specifically trained in |
the use of the four (4) sealed Cesium 137 gauges located in fixed locations at

,

this plant. All service such as maintenance and leak testing is now done by
Process Automation Business, Inc., on a semi annual basis. I believe that
Robert Schiff meets the training requirements of the Radiation Protect!.on
Officer.

,

On our renewal of *4aterial License 48-10859-01 the change in the Radiation
Protection Officer van inadvertantly omitted. I assumed that Robert Schiff
would be the Radiation Protection Officer as both he and Karl Edstrom were
listed as trained personnel on previous licenses. After being made aware of
the problem, I have contacted Process Automation Business, Inc., a subsidiary
of Combustion Engineering, Inc., to provide the specific training necessary to
meet the NRC licensing requirements. This training is scheduled to take place <

in December.
;

After the training is complete we plan to submit an amended license
application to cover any changes not included in the renewal application.

s

If you have any questions, or comments, please contact me at (715) 392-8251.

Sincerely,

k W,d h
William H. Boutwell
Director of Research & Development 001 g 6 WW
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